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Since the opening of the new Rozelle interchange local traffic has been very badly affected.

Driving out of Rozelle and onto Victoria road, either south towards the city, or north towards
Drummoyne, have both been impacted such that the drive often takes two or three times
longer then it used to.

The fact that all the Rozelle peninsula traffic on Victoria road is forced into one single lane
that immediately merges with traffic coming out of the tunnel - seems to be the biggest
problem.

At the very least, traffic from Victoria road should be allocated its own lane - both on Anzac
bridge, and going north towards Drummoyne.



